
Unapproved 

                                                Sanbornton Trustees of the Trust Funds 

Minutes of Meeting, March 9, 2017 

  

The meeting came to order at 4:05 p.m. at Town Offices.  Present were: Megan Farkas, Lynn 
Chong, Abby Mercer. 

We reviewed our January 19 and February 10 minutes.  Lynn moved and Abby 2nded moving 
them as corrected.  Unanimous “aye.”   

We discussed the John Doe III scholarship.  Megan updated us on the income from the 
fund.  Abby moved and Megan seconded – we unanimously voted “aye” that we can offer two 
$500 scholarships.  Lynn will be in touch with Kathy Boudreau at the Winnisquam H.S. Guidance 
Office, about the scholarship process. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lynn Chong 


